PIPER GLEN GOLF CLUB

August 2021 Newsletter

A MESSAGE FROM OUR MANAGER

Bryan Cox

July has been a very busy month with golf outings and with normal play. Rounds have been up
compared to the previous 2 years! We absolutely enjoy seeing everyone coming out here.

Our 2nd Junior Golf Camp was in July. 24 junior campers enjoyed their time and we may have to
be on the look out in the years to come for some of these youngsters! Watch out for Justin
Thomas and Rory Mcilroy! July was another wet month with the golf course seeing almost 10
inches of rain. Due to all the rain the golf course is green and in great shape!

Our 2-Person Triad tournament will be held on August 14th. This is a great tournament with 3
different formats. You won’t want to miss this event!

As always, my door is always open and please don’t hesitate to reach out if you need anything.




2-Person Triad

Tournament

Saturday, August 14th
Piper Glen Golf Club

Piper Z(\}le

2-PERSON TRIAD
TOURNAMENT

Saturday, August 14th
Cart Pass Holder: $30
Walking Pass Holder: $40
Guest Fee: $60

Tee times starting at 8am

3 Formats - Scramble, Best Ball, Alternate Shot

Individual Low Net

Saturday, August 28th
Piper Glen Golf Club

Piperzc\}lc
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CHECK OUT ALL THE FUN WE HAVE
BEEN HAVING AT JR. GOLF CAMP!

\"v

BEER OF THE MONTH
FOR THE LOVE OF PENGUINS
IPA
ANVIL & FORGE BREWING

RYDER CUP
CHARDONNAY
CABERNET

$25/BOTTLE
\ IN THE GOLF SHOP
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